
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Red Nose Day 2024 will take place on Friday 15th March and we are going to GO RED WITH 
BLUE PETER! 
 
Friday 15 March, Blue Peter will be turning RED to celebrate Red Nose Day and they are asking 
you and your school to go ‘red-to-toe’ too. So, dust off your ruby slippers, pop on your lobster 
suit or simply don some scarlet socks - how far you take it is up to you! Plus, in true Blue Peter 
style they will be taking on a challenge just for Red Nose Day - plans are currently on a need-to-
Nose basis, but they’d love schools to get involved.  
 
Red Nose Day is an event designed to help put an end to child poverty around the world 
through fundraising events and TV specials, raising money to keep children safe, healthy, and 
educated. If you are able to make a small donation to this worthwhile charity, please either 
send cash on the day or make a donation on Scopay. 
 
Official Red Noses are available to purchase through school for £2.00 each, this can be on 
SCOpay.com or cash.  (We only have a limited amount so will be sold on a first come first 
served basis).  The money raised from these sales will support those struggling with the cost-
of-living crisis and will aim to tackle issues like mental health, homelessness and food poverty 
around the world. 
 
    Many thanks for your support, 
 

Mr J Middleton 
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